
Hello Parents! 

 

 ‘Tis the season to sing merrily! At Orange Grove Intermediate, we have been preparing 

for our Holiday concert and look forward to a night of festive music!  

 

 When: Thursday, December 20, 2018 

 Where: Orange Grove Intermediate/Elementary Cafeteria 

 Time: 6:30pm 

 

Each grade will be asked to report to their homeroom classrooms at least 20 mins before 

their scheduled performing time. At this time, the teachers will make sure the students are lined 

up and ready to make their way to the cafeteria to line up on stage. 

 

 4th Grade call time: 6:00pm, 6:30 performance 

  

 5th Grade call time: 6:45pm, 7:10 performance 

 

Dress attire for students is the same as to be expected for picture day or church. School 

dress code will be enforced and the colors that the students are allowed to wear are: Red, Green, 

Black, White, Silver, Gold, and Blue. Also, the students have the option to wear a simple cloth 

Santa Hat or Elf Hat, however, it will not be required.  

 

Also, please bare in mind that with one week til the concert and upcoming rehearsals, the 

students are held to the highest expectation of respectable behavior. Each student that is 

performing is representing Orange Grove Intermediate and will be expected to behave on stage 

in a manner that is courteous and professional to their fellow classmates, family, and friends. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation, we look forward to a great and musical night! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Yvonne Martinez 

Orange Grove PreK - 5th Grade Music 
 


